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1st December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 7 Parents Information Evening on 5th December 2023 

I am writing to you to inform you of our Year 7 Parents Information Evening that it is happening on Tuesday 

5th December 2023 from 6pm-7pm. This event will take place in the school gym and include information on 

the following: 

• Year 7 and how they are doing, including successes. 

• Safeguarding procedures. 

• SEN information. 

• Contact information and key members of the Year 7 team. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.  I look forward to 

sharing the videos with you throughout learning week.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate all Year 7 students on the fantastic way in which they 

have transitioned to our school.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Timmis  

Head of Year 7 
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